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This is a few lines letting people know what is happening 

As we start the winter season, we move from evening 

meetings to Saturday lunchtime meetings at various venues. 

 

Sorry that the October talk by Footman James did not 

happen, Mr Young’s had a very bad cold, we plan to 

reschedule the talk for the March 2016 evening meeting. 

We are planning the Christmas meal and the branch rally 

next year. More details in the next Newsletter. 

 

Though still warm at the moment, plan for winter by 

checking the antifreeze and screen wash levels. I also find 

that wiping Vaseline (or the like) over the chrome helps keep 

the rust away. Though also gets on your clothing if you forget 

and brush past the front or back of the car.  PTO 



Branch contacts  

Chairman  Chris Perfact  

Treasurer  Dave Smith  

Secretary   Bob Prophet  

Branch Contact Dave Bennett 07816 134009 

 

Contact address: Bob Prophet 
    18 Rectory Street, 
    Upton on Severn, 
    WR8 0LX 


